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(Middletown, NY)-  State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I) visited the Tuxedo Park Nature

Preserve yesterday, where he received a tour and update on the progress being made.

Restoration of nature preserve was a multi-year project funded entirely by private donations

and government grants. When fully complete, the preserve will be an expansive meadow of

colorful native flowers and grasses, surrounded by a healthy forest and featuring

meandering footpaths that will offer all-season enjoyment and educational opportunities,

and will be greatly beneficial to the ecological health of the Village.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-j-bonacic/landing

